
 

   

 

          

Reminder: New Minimum Wage and Signage 

We have recieved a few calls about the new minimum wage that became effective 
January 1st, 2021.  

Please remember that the Summary of Alaska Wage and Hour Act sets the new Alaska 
minimum wage at $10.34 per hour. 

If you haven’t already, please print and post in your establishment the 2021 poster 
found at the link below.  

 
Minimum Wage Poster 

  
  

      

Industry Mental Health Webinar  

 The past year has been extremely stressful for most of us, especially for those in the 
hospitality industry. Many have experienced heartache, anxiety, and unimaginable loss 

that can be very difficult to process. We want to help.  

 As a member of the Board of Directors for the national Council of State Restaurant 
Associations (CSRA), our President & CEO, Sarah Oates, has emphasized the need to 
address mental health struggles of members of the hospitality industry throughout and 

http://clicks.weblinkinternational.com/ls/click?upn=2vLz-2BccvG2sCqUyCoj6YZA94-2B9RuiW1CBKlHxwvNvl-2FKBJVYvwz-2BY58DYJl2TkDNsQTzNjlVsZrkpzlDS33b39R7VVWu-2FdcgZfWMTJlT7gVntKiz2VKLuWjnqFOCwT0-2BFu0OmTn30SzF0dLKVMddEiwvRHZRUIlu8WlJjM7DV-2Bzj0Mjrm0ukccAEdc6MCpVmog153z0I8N0yTRqWH6NnDec24ZBVHw5Qv2KAcf0HZZwDxlYUEJnGEhWF5JWhIfA0k29e_CPjPnrpgE-2Bs3h-2FLCOQkWzr8u5mcAiCL5OKdk7bx3IIW3VMwh1CSHrnntPpa47LMJy67eQwRXmvgQ1g1mvx60bCtdIe0kEJcCHSl2OQNusWSHWIZ0-2FbrJCAFY31p78wEhyLJwqkHQ0w-2B4BKc65-2FtHgXv2IPIIfuvtCk1jSZ1FQnyljv5bM-2FhffQ-2Bc8iJkaObK0YoTwJoV7KgrTdAqoaYma4N9M-2FVUK2EwmelIs6tN9stA7ai88lW3vRNahDxIfGOl


resulting from this pandemic. The Alaska CHARR team has attended multiple webinars 
hosted by the CSRA to help us process our own COVID-related stress and anxiety, and 

we felt it was important to extend this vital resource to the incredible industry that we 
love and support. 

  
So in lieu of our regular industry call, we extend an invitation for you and your team to 
attend the CSRA Mental Health Webinar: Continued Strategies for Coping with 
COVID Stress and Anxiety on Monday, February 8, 2021 at 9:00 AM. Our guest 

speaker will be Dr. Kate Burke with PatientsLikeMe. This webinar is specifically tailored 
to hospitality industry operators and workers. There will be no mandatory participation 

or input; this will be an opportunity for you to absorb and obtain information, ideas, 
strategies, and resources to help you and your team navigate mental challenges 

throughout and after these challenging times. Please click the link below next Monday 
to join us. 

         
Link to February 8 Webinar 

  

 

 

Alaska CHARR Membership 

Have you appreciated all the resources CHARR has provided during this crisis? Do you 
want to have access to new benefits that will directly help your bottom line? Please 

remember that Monday’s Mental Health Webinar will be the last of the benefits available 
to non-members. 

 Consider becoming a member so that we can continue to provide you the most up-to-
date information and resources in addition to our regular fantastic benefits.  

Contact Rory McAllister, our Membership & Gaming Manager, 
 for more information at 907-274-8133 or rmcallister@alaskacharr.com. 

 Help us in the fight to #saveAKhospitality! Together, we are #alaskastrong. 
  Join Today! 
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